
DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

WASHINGTON 

May 15, 1944 

Dear'Mr. Heineman: 

I have your note of May eleventh and have been 

glad to place your letter to Mr. Messersmith in the 

pouch. I understand that he is away now getting some 

much needed rest. 

With best wishes, 

Sinoerely yours, 

Mr. D. N. Heineman, 
Suite 1700, 

50 Broadway, 
New York, New York. 


